
 
 
 
 
 
The St. Johns County School District has begun the review process for the Social Studies Instructional 
Materials Adoption. Once available for review, the digital resources will be posted here 
(https://www.stjohns.k12.fl.us/media/textbooks/adoption/) and available for review.  The core 
resources that have been submitted for evaluation were selected from the state adoption consideration 
lists when available. Additional resources for advanced programs may be reviewed from materials listed 
as appropriate for the program indicated. 
 
Some print materials may be available for review. If you would like access to the available printed 
materials or require assistance reviewing the online resources, please call the Instructional Resources 
and Media Services office at 904.547.3947. Materials are available for review from 8:30 AM – 4:00 PM 
when district offices are open. 
 

We encourage parent and community participation in our adoption process. If you would like to serve 
on a school committee and formally review the resources as a part of the school review team, 
please contact any school or our office at 904.547.3947 by April 21, 2023.  Committee membership is 
limited. School administrators will select the appropriate number of reviewers from the list of interested 
participants.  
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